
 

 

Reminder: CMHC Claim Submission Process 
 
From:  Passport Health Plan 
Sent:  September 5, 2014 
To:  Behavioral Health Community Mental Health Center Providers  
 
Background: 
The Kentucky Department of Medicaid Services (DMS) has updated the Community Mental Health Center 
(CMHC) claims submissions. (See instructions for rendering provider ID in section 6 of Provider Billing 
Instructions for Community Mental Health Services Provider Type – 30, Version 5.3, at 
http://www.kymmis.com/kymmis/Provider%20Relations/..%5Cpdf%5CbillingInstr%5CPT30withMedicare_v5.3
_(6-3-14).pdf.) 
) 

 

Provider Action Needed: 
DMS has announced the following changes in claims submissions, effective January 1, 2014. 
 

• Claims now require use of the CMHC NPI number for the billing provider. 
• Claims now require use of a separate, autonomously functioning provider’s NPI number for the 

rendering provider. 
• If a service is provided by a provider under supervision, the supervisor’s NPI number is placed in the 

rendering provider space along with the appropriate modifier to the procedure or service to indicate 
the specific provider type of the provider under supervision. (Please see Passport eNews dated 
3/26/14 for an up-to-date listing of recognized provider types in a CMHC.  A copy of this eNews 
communication can be found on the Passport Health Plan website on the Provider page under 
Behavioral Health.) 

 
 Questions: 
If you have any questions, please contact Provider Services at (800) 578-0775. 
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